
Firm selects January Employee
of the Month

Sherree Williams

Sherree  Williams,  Legal  Assistant,  is  Phillips  Murrah’s
Employee of the Month for January 2017.

“I am very thankful to my co-workers for choosing me to be
Employee of the Month,” she said. ” I am proud to work with
wonderful people and for an amazing company.

“It is such an honor, both personally and professionally! I
love working here and with my Phillips Murrah family.”

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“She always gets the work done, regardless of the volume and
does not complain about being overworked,” Attorney Gretchen
M. Latham said.
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Phillips Murrah is the only law firm recognized as an Oklahoma
Top  Work  Place  by  The  Oklahoman/WorkplaceDynamics.  Our
Firm  strives  to  recognize  and  reward  our  employees  for
excellence. Each Employee of the Month is chosen by a monthly
survey of peers.
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